
Cemetery Subcommittee Review 

The Greenfield Cemetery Subcommittee would like to suggest a revision to the current policy 

that reads:  

 Flowers left at lots will be removed every first of the month to:  

 Flowers left at lots will be removed every first of the month if unsightly.  

 

 


